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21 September 2022 
 
Dear Alwen, 
 
Thank you for your letter, dated 14 September 2022, regarding Menter Môn’s proposal for funding from 
the North Wales Growth Deal’s Low Carbon Energy Programme.   
 
In principle, WEFO supports the submission of Menter Môn Morlais Ltd.’s (“MMM”) proposal for funding 
from the North Wales Growth Deal.  The matters already outlined in my letter to MMM, dated 15 August 
2022 (a copy of which is attached to this letter with the permission of MMM), will still need to be 
addressed.  However, we do of course acknowledge that these matters can only be addressed during 
the funding assurance and approval process outlined in your letter and look forward to receiving further 
updates on these in due course. 
 

Please note that this letter is our agreement in principle to MMM developing its revised outline business 
case with you and shall not be construed as constituting a promise or warranty as to our future conduct 
or ability to provide further consents in relation to the Cydnerth project and/or the WEFO funding 
package with MMM. We look forward to continuing our discussions with you and MMM but would note 
that the continued engagement and dialogue process on the part of the WEFO should not be construed 
in any way as giving rise to any form of commitment or legitimate expectation in relation to such 
potential consent. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Peter Ryland 
Chief Executive  
Welsh European Funding Office 

 


